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The Coalition to Prevent Lead Poisoning (CPLP) recently announced a $21,000 grant from the

Monroe Plan for Medical Care is supporting bi-monthly lead testing events at the Jordan

Health Link, 273 Upper Falls Blvd.

Here are the testing dates and times:

Tuesday 01/12/12     1-5pm

Thursday 01/24/12    9am-Noon

Thursday 02/09/12    1-5pm

Tuesday 02/21/12      9am-Noon

Thursday 03/08/12     1-5pm

Tuesday 03/20/12       9am-Noon

You can also download a PDF version of the scheduled by clicking on the download link

below.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/health


For more information, please go to www.letsmakeleadhistory.org, or call (585) 224-3125.


